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Special Notice 
 
 

To:  All Residents 
 
Date:  September 9, 2022 
 
Re:  Tree Pruning 
 
Please be advised that Savatree is scheduled to perform safety pruning of 
various trees throughout our development.  Weather permitting, the pruning 
will start on Monday, September 12, 2022, and will continue until completion. 
 
While Savatree will make its best attempt to protect the shareholders, we ask 
that you please use extreme caution when walking or driving near active tree 
pruning areas.  Avoid the work areas whenever possible.  Please do not distract 
the workers as this may accidentally put you and them in a dangerous situation.   
 
Refer all safety questions to our Grounds and Maintenance Dept. at 914-941-
6208 or our managing agent, Jenna Guiliano at 914- 725-3600 ext 107. 
 
 
In the event of inclement weather and or unforeseen circumstances, 
scheduled pruning will be performed on the next business day. 
 
 

Thank You 

Joe Giampietro 
Facilities Manager   
 

 


